Established 1959

St Dominic's College



Year 9 2020 Subject Selection Evening

9th August, 2019

Dear Parents/Caregivers of Year 8 2019,

Years 9 and 10 will mark a significant period of time in your son's education here at St Dominic's College, particularly as he strives for his personal best towards achieving his RoSA in Year 10 and prepares himself for his senior studies. During this phase of his education he will be given the opportunity to choose two elective subjects to study as well as being required to complete his NAPLAN and Minimum Standards Tests which under guidelines from the New South Wales Educational Standards Authority (NESA) will have a significant impact on his eventual transition towards his HSC.

The College has organised a Year 9 Subject Selection Evening that will commence from 7pm in the Br Warner Hall on Wednesday 21st August where you and your son will be required to attend to be informed on the following areas:

- 1. Subject Selection Process for students choosing Stage 5 Elective subjects
- 2. HSC Transition for Year 9 Students NAPLAN and Minimum Standard Tests

Please ensure you and your son are both present as we need to best inform you on these reforms and College initiatives. Students will be required to attend this evening in Full College Uniform. A similar evening is not planned, hence, this evening is of the upmost importance. The boys have been informed that their sporting / work commitments will not be accepted as excuses for non-attendances for this information evening due to the significance of the information being presented.

Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gorton at the College via email on pgorton@stdominics.nsw.edu.au or phone on (02) 4731 1933, if you require any further clarification concerning this evening.

Yours Sincerely,

Mr P. Gorton

Director of Curriculum

Ms T. Shaw

Year 8 Pastoral Coordinator